From:

To:
Subject: FW: Modification Request for Australian Technology Park, Design Modifications to Buildings 1 and 2
Date: Thursday, 10 May 2018 4:30:12 PM

From: vanessa =

Sent: Thursday, 10 May 2018 4:14 PM
To: Luke Thorburn [
Subject: RE: Modification Request for Australian Technology Park, Design Modifications to Buildings 1 and 2

Hi Luke

Thank you for referring the Australian Technology Park, Design Modifications to Buildings 1 and 2 (SSD 7317 MOD 6
and MOD 7).

Council will not be providing any comments on the modifications.
Regards
Vanessa

Vanessa Aziz
Senior Planner
Planning Assessments

CTVISNIE®

Telephone:
cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au
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